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Israel                  Defence                Forces 
Office of the Military Advocate General 
International         Law                Division 
25                       Elul                           5766 
17                       September                2006 

 
 
 
HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual 
 
 

Re: Closure of the office of the legal advisor at the Erez DCO 
 

 
 

1. Following the implementation of the disengagement plan and the termination of the 
military administration in the Gaza Strip, we wish to inform you that a decision was made 
to close the office of the legal advisor at the Erez DCO. 

2. Henceforth, individual appeals concerning matters within the scope of the authority of the 
Erez DCO (such as: permits to enter Israel, travel permits to the Judea and Samaria Area, 
entry of Israelis to the Gaza Strip, employment in Israel and so forth), must be addressed 
to the Head of the DCO or to the public appeals officer at the DCO. 

3. For legal issues concerning current IDF operations in the Gaza Strip, appeals are to be 
addressed to the international law division at the Military Advocate General’s Office.  

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

[signed] 

Lieutenant Colonel David Binyamin 

Head of Civilian and International Division 

 


